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March 16, 2020 

 

 

Dear GACC Parents, 

 

Thank you for your understanding about the decisions we have made in this unchartered territory.  Currently GACC will not be in 

session until Monday, March 30
th

.  However it is a possibility that school will be closed for longer.  Please prepare for an extended 

closure that could be as long as 6-8 weeks.  The Beacon, Guardian Angels Central Catholic Facebook page, and the school webpage is 

how we will be communicating with parents.  The intent of this letter is to update you on what was communicated with your students 

today in school and what our academic expectations are for you child(ren) moving forward.  

 

GA Elementary School 

 A letter from Mrs. Peatrowsky is linked with this letter.   

 Grade level academic enrichment packets will be ready for pickup on Friday.  Please pickup packets between 7:30-8:30AM 

or 11:00-1:30PM on Friday, March 20.  Enter through the south doors of GA.  The packets will be in the library. 

 

CC High School 

 Students attended each class today and were given assignments for the next three days. 

 Students were instructed to check their school email on Thursday.  Mrs. Hagemann will be sending them an email with the 

instructions for next week.  

 Students will be expected to complete assignments that are given through Google Classroom.  Students can communicate 

with teachers through Google Classroom or their school email account.  The teachers’ emails will be provided in the email 

that Mrs. Hagemann sends on Thursday.  

 Teachers will have posted 1-2 assignments by Friday at 4PM that are for the week of March 23-27.   

 Students who did not have a reliable device at home were sent home with a school laptop.  Students can use these laptops for 

school work only.  Any damage to the laptops will be the responsibility of the students who checked it out.  

 If you do not have internet access please contact school 402-372-5326 and we will arrange a way for you to pick up the work.  

 Assignments will not be given in any PE, Music, Art, or STEAM classes.  

 P2T is also closed for the next two weeks.  Students should check their Canvas accounts for information.  Students in the 

CNA and Med Aide classes do have opportunities to finish their lab hours.  Students can participate in these opportunities at 

the discretion of their parents.  

 We will make adjustments to apostolic outreach hours when we know how long the closures are going to be for sure.  

Students can record any service they do over during the closures.   

 

Everyone  

 The school is NOT off limits to students or parents to pick up materials.  The school will be open Monday-Thursday from 10-

12 or by appointment.  Students were instructed to take everything with them today, but if they forgot something they can 

come and get it.  

 You can reach Mrs. Peatrowsky at 402-372-5328 or ppeatrowsky@gaccbluejays.org or Mrs. Hagemann at 402-372-5326 or 

khagemann@gaccbluejays.org. 

 NSAA extracurricular practices are suspended until Monday, March 30 and all NSAA activity competitions are suspended 

until April 2.  The suspensions may be extended should the conditions warrant. 

 The Activity Center is off limits to everyone from March 16-March 30.  We will reassess this at the end of two weeks.  

Absolutely nobody should be in the Activity Center for any reason. 

 Lunch will not be provided from March 16-March 27.  If this is a hardship for your family please contact Mrs. Hagemann. 
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 If your student has technology issues doing homework they can email Tina Gentrup at tgentrup@gaccbluejays.org or Kelly 

Daberkow at kdaberkow@gaccbluejays.org.  

 I will include a list of postponements and cancellations with this post and update as necessary.  

 

 

Thanks again for your support as we continue to navigate the weeks ahead.  We have remarkable students, a dedicated staff, and 

supportive parents at GACC.  We will persevere through these challenging times and look forward to the time when we can all be 

together at school again.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

Kate Hagemann 
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